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CHANGE TO MANAGING DIRECTOR 
REMUNERATION 

Unico Silver Limited (ASX: USL) (Unico Silver or the Company) advises that in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 
3.16.4 the following changes have been made to the remuneration arrangements for the Managing Director, Todd 
Williams, effective 1 January 2025.  
 
Mr Williams will receive an increase in remuneration from $250,000 (inclusive of superannuation requirements) 
to $350,000 (plus superannuation requirements). 
 
All other material terms and conditions of Mr Williams agreement remain unchanged.  

 

THIS ANNOUNCEMENT IS AUTHORISED FOR RELEASE TO THE MARKET BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF UNICO SILVER LIMITED 

CONTACT 

For more information, please contact: 

TODD WILLIAMS 

Managing Director  
todd@unicosilver.com.au 

 


